
Stakeholder Newsletter RFP Posting Information 
Introduction for Website:  
 
Request for Proposals (RFP) – Los Angeles County Department of Mental 
Health Stakeholder Newsletter 
 
CalMHSA is pleased to announce a request for proposal (RFP). All proposals must be 
submitted to the CalMHSA e-procurement portal located here: CalMHSA Bonfire Hub. 
Applications due by 5 p.m. (PST on June 25, 2024. 
 
Scope of Work 
CalMHSA, in partnership with Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health, is 
requesting proposals for the creation and management of a stakeholder newsletter. The 
objective of this newsletter is to authentically represent consumer voices, address mental 
health needs and issues, provide valuable education and foster community engagement. 
 
For your convenience, please see the following attachments: 
 
Request for Proposals (RFP) Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health Stakeholder 
Newsletter 
 

Event Key Dates 
RFP Issued May 28, 2024 
Bidders Conference May 31, 2024 
RFP Questions Due June 6, 2024 
Questions Answered June 12, 2024 
Deadline for Submissions June 25, 2024 
Application Review June 26-July 1, 2024 
Notice of Intent to Award July 8, 2024 
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